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Interested in being on the HOA
Board? 

Potluck: please bring your

favorite dish!

Bounce house for the kids

Children should be supervised at

all times

If you'd like to volunteer to help

set up or clean up, please email

tlc_cozmo@hotmail.com

Annual Meeting and Block Party: 

Saturday, October 21 at 11:00 AM-

1:00 PM in the Park Plaza cul de sac

I M P O R T A N T  N E W S

President: Aaron Hall

Vice President: Kara Kirk

Treasurer: Tim Eaton

Secretary: Kim Haddix

Communications: Ashley Lindeman

Contact Us! 

parkplazakc@gmail.com

or contact Tim at 816-882-7883 for

information about dues/financials

2023 HOA Board and Contact
Information

Dues ($100 annually) are billed

once  yearly and due by December

31. If your lot is past due, you will

see an additional statement from

Tim Eaton. If lots are more than 1

year behind on their dues, a lein

will be placed on those lots.

treasurer

secretary

The board meets virtually once per

month. The following positions are

open for 2024: 


